
 
 
June 23, 2014 
 
 
 
Ms. Carlotta Stauffer 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 
Re:   Annual reporting requirement for CAF ICC recipients pursuant to 47 C.F.R. 54.304(c)(1) 
 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 
The Federal Communications Commission’s (“FCC") November 18, 2011 USF/ICC 
Transformation Order, FCC 11-161 (WC Docket No. 10-90), requires price cap carriers seeking CAF 
ICC support to file data establishing the amount of the price cap carrier’s eligible CAF ICC funding 
per 47 C.F.R. §54.304(c)(1).  The attached letter reflects the anticipated CAF ICC support and 
Access Recovery Charge Revenue amounts for CenturyLink as submitted to the FCC for 2014.  
This filing is being made with the Commission pursuant to the requirements of 47 C.F.R. 
§54.304(c)(1). 
 
If you have questions concerning this filing, please contact Gary Kepley at (913) 345-7572. 
 
  
Sincerely,  
 
 
/s/ Sandy Khazraee 
Sandy Khazraee 
Director State Regulatory Affairs 
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June 16, 2014 

 
 
The Federal Communications Commission’s (“FCC") November 18, 2011 USF/ICC 
Transformation Order, FCC 11-161 (WC Docket No. 10-90), requires price cap carriers seeking 
CAF ICC support to file data establishing the amount of the price cap carrier’s eligible CAF ICC 
funding per 47 C.F.R. §54.304(c)(1). 
 
 Below are CenturyLink’s anticipated CAF ICC support and Access Recovery Charge Revenue 
amounts submitted with its 2014 Annual Access Tariff Filing with the FCC. 

 

 
 
 
 

Holding 
Company 
Eligible 

Recovery 

 
 
 

Holding Company 
Maximum ARC 

Revenues 

 
 
 
 
 

Maximum CAF ICC 
Support 

$158,508,025 $203,900,294 
 

$0 

 
 

Please call me at 913-345-7572 if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
         

Sincerely,  

 
 

Gary Kepley 
Director – Regulatory Operations 




